
Hello, 
As part of the Title I funding we receive at both district elementary schools, 
we are required to send this letter with families each year that we receive 
funding. 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As part of the No Child Left Behind Act  (NCLB) teachers must meet a 
specific, federal definition  of "Highly Qualified" in order to teach in schools 
that receive federal funding.  As you know, our schools Central Elementary 
School and Eliot Elementary School receive federal funds  to support their 
Title I Programs.  These Title I Programs provide early intervention for 
reading for Grade 1 students and Early Success for Grade 2 students who 
are eligible.  Our teachers meet the federal definition of "Highly Qualified".   
 
Many of our staff members have advanced degrees.  Each teacher 
continues to learn through professional development activities.  Our 
teachers are evaluated each year to make sure that their teaching skills 
remain at the highest possible level. 
 
Additional information on the NCLB act,  as well as on the qualifications of 
your child's teacher, are available upon request.  Please contact Central 
School Principal Nina D'Aran at 207-384-2333 or Eliot Elementary School 
Principal Maureen Goering at 207-439-9004 if you have any questions or if 
you would like additional information.  We welcome you interest. 
 
 
 
Please post this on your website-I think a version of this letter is in Central 
School's handbook (it should be updated to look like this).  Letters should 
go home with all students at each school.  You could include it in your next 
news letter. 
You can change it to be just from you and provide your individual school 
information, too. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  I am learning a lot while 
writing these grants-( I am not a fan of "Learning the hard way."  one of my 
mom's  favorite expressions. 
Thank you! 
 


